January 11, 2022

Mayor Joshua Ramsell
Councilor Lawrence R. Gordon
Councilor Peggy Gutjahr
Councilor Jim Winters
Councilor Arthur Apodaca

Dear Mayor and Council Members,

With the letter, I hereby submit my resignation as a member of the Economic Development Commission. I must direct my attention to other personal goals and unable to be effective within the Commission at this time.

I appreciate having the opportunity to serve and I wish you continued success on all future endeavors.

Thank you,

Frances Rossberg

Economic Development Commission Member

Francis Rosaling